
 

 

 

 

 

August 21, 2019 

 

August 21, 2019 

Dear Parents/  Guardians 

As we prepare for the reopening of school, we prepare for an even more fantastic year ahead.  We are 
very excited to welcome our new students as well as our returning students for the new academic year 
2019- 2020 on September 3, 2019. W e bid you all a hearty welcome back and a special warm welcome 
to all our new families. W e thank you for making Bonne Terre Preparatory your school of choice. 

Our Classes and homeroom teachers for this new academic year are as follows:- 

Pre- Kindergarten:  

 Toddlers Group – Ms Leonie Aimable assisted by Miss Nyla Nathaniel.  

 Nursery and Reception – Mrs.  Lucia Joseph, Misses Diane Augustin,  Jacqueline Desir   

Kashama Herman.   

Elementary School 

 Kindergarten – Miss Florence Aimble  assisted by Miss Cynthia Inglis 

 Grade 1 – Miss Nadia Pascal 

 Grade 2 – Miss Althea Quashie 

 Grade 3 – Miss Genevieve Norley 

 Grade 4 – Miss Heather James 

 Grade 5 – Miss Mosa Felix  

 Grade 6 –  Mrs. Mavis Offor 

High School 

 Grade 7 – Miss Alana Alexander  

 Grades 8 –  Mrs. Eleanor Alexander 

 Grade 9 –  Mrs. Nikita Leon 

 Grades 10 & 11–  Mrs. Michelle Theobalds 

 Assistant teacher – Miss Joan Monrose .  

W e assure you that we shall continue our efforts to provide a strong foundation with emphasis on 
development of the child holistically i.e. academic, social, emotional and spiritual. W e hope to once 
again rely on your support as part of our school family. Through your efforts we should be able to do 
more to enhance our facility and learning environment for our students. W e shall keep you informed 
of ways in which you can become involved in some of the events/ activities planned for the year.  
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Our school has an open door policy. W e encourage you to come in to discuss any concerns you may 
have regarding your child’s welfare.  Remember, our aim is the success of each child.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Anselma Christine Marshall 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


